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From LI anes, Mandy [ Mandy. LI anes@nheuser - busch. conj
Sent: Tuesday, Cctober 21, 2003 3:20 PM

To: nprm@tb.treas. gov

Subj ect: Notice No. 4

Attn: Notice No. 4 Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division Al cohol and Tobacco Tax

and TradeJOOOOOO0OOO0O0O0O0O0O0O0O0O0O0OOOODOOOOOODOOOODODOOOOOOOOOOOOO0000000000000000O00O0O0OOOC
Bur eau

P. O Box 50221 Washi ngton, D.C. 20091-0221 Dear Chief, Regul ations and Procedures

Division: | amwiting in support of the proposed 0.5 percent standard for flavored

mal t OOO0000000000000000000000000000000OOOOOOODODODODDODbOOOOO0000000000ggogggggae
beverages. The proposed standard is the best way to maintain clear distinctions

bet ween beer and liquor and it is the best way to preserve the flavored nalt

beverage category. Thank you. Armando Ll anes Jr. 11862 S. W37 Terr. Mam, FL 33175



